FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Toyota Reassures Customers, Addresses Safety, and Introduces the 2011 Avalon

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS – Toyota reassured its customers today that safety is their number one priority.  Bob Carter, Group Vice President and General Manager of Toyota, addressed the current concern with the Prius anti-lock brake system.  With the cooperation and continuous efforts Toyota dealers have already corrected 220,000 vehicles in a mere few days.  Carter believes their solution is very effective, simple, and lasts the life of the vehicle.”  While the solution is not going to happen overnight, numerous dealerships have extended hours, some even being open even 24 hours a day, seven days a week to ensure the most effective solution to this problem.
After addressing safety concerns, Bob Carter unveiled the new 2011 Toyota Avalon.  The vehicle includes the following innovative redesigned features: redesigned accelerator pedal and brake override system, seven airbags (including side airbags), unique light piping and LED tail lights, integrated dual exhaust, adjustable rear seats, 3.5 Liter V6 engine, with 268 HP, 20 mpg city and 29 mpg highway, and a 3.3” display in rear view mirror with colored guidelines for parking.

These are just a few of the many distinct features and practical technologies Toyota offers with the new 2011 Avalon.  After reconsidering today’s media event, Toyota says that new products help reinforce their customer loyalty.  They are doing “everything in our power to make sure that our trust has not been misplaced.”   Carter reinforced, “Make no mistake about it there is nothing more important to Toyota than restoring trust and confidence in our customers and meeting their needs, whatever that may take.”

About the Chicago Auto Show: The Chicago Auto Show is the largest on the continent, spanning over one million square feet of production, concept, and exotic vehicle exhibit space. In addition to hosting multiple world and North American vehicle debuts, the Chicago Auto Show’s First Look for Charity raises nearly $2 million annually for 18 worthy Chicago organizations in a single night. The 2010 public show will be held from February 12-21, 10 a.m. to 10 p.m. (8 p.m. on the 21st.) For more information, visit www.chicagoautoshow.com or www.facebook.com/chicagoautoshow 

About the Chicago Automobile Trade Association: Founded in 1904, the Chicago Automobile Trade Association (CATA) is the nation’s oldest and largest metropolitan dealer organization. The CATA is comprised of more than 400 franchised new-car dealers and allied members. Dealer members employ over 20,000 people in the metropolitan area. For additional information visit: www.cata.info  
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